

THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I FRIDAY 25 SEPTEMBER 2020







## JUNIOR CONCERT BAND REHEARSAL

## **Marching On!**

As you may recall from previous Way articles, our Junior Concert Band have been training on Marching Band technique and skills. During Covid times, the Creative Arts Department are constantly coming up with various activities to continue student's music education, and the Marching Band is going great! Watch the video to see students attempting the famous 'criss cross' marching choreography. Now that the students are developing their marching technique and understanding of commands, we look forward to putting music to the routines with their instruments once it is safe for all to play again. Watch this space!

<b>Mr Byron Mark</b> Director of Ensembles			